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I would like to register my opposition to the proposed changes that remove protection 
under the law for gender-affirming healthcare services. Ths role of the state should be 
to protect the right of individuals (and their doctors) to make their own healthcare 
decisions appropriate to their situation. Both trans and non-trans people require at 
certain times gender-affirming care; their individual freedoms and rights should not 
be restricted just because a fringe group wants to push their weird obsession with 
transgender people into the mainstream. Please reject these changes to the law.


